
KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE
SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

We wish to acknowledge the 
traditional custodians of the land 

and pay respect to the elders, 
past, present and emerging.

-----

TERM 2 - 2025

WEEK TEN
Friday 27th June
Reports will be published 
on Compass

WEEK ELEVEN
Friday 4th July
Final day of term-2.30pm 
finish

TERM 3
WEEK ONE
Monday 21st July
First day of Term 3

Student supervision 
commences at 8.45am

Be sure to check the Compass 
Calendar so you know of any 

upcoming events! 

Shout Out
A big thank you to our Parents’ Club and families for all 
the work you do organising and planning fun events and 
programs for students and the community. We are very 
grateful for all the work you do to support our students 
and the wider school community. 
A milkshake day is scheduled for the final day of Term to 
celebrate the incredible achievements. 

Contact Details
If your contact details, phone number/email has changed 
please make changes in Compass. We must have up to 
date contacts details in case of an emergency. Also, any 
changes to student medical details. 

Working With Children’s Check (WWCC)
If you have a current or new WWCC, please ensure a copy 
is provided to the Office. It is also worthwhile adding 
ADPS as an organisation during your application.

Illness
With the change of weather, we once again bring the 
change in health. Please keep your child/ren home if they 
are unwell. We know this can be challenging with work, 
etc. however, we want to minimise the risk of spreading 
illness to others, especially staff.



Lost Property
We have a continuously growing collection of lost property (mainly jumpers) in the foyer of the 
Office. Whilst there is some second hand uniform available, it is best practice to name all 
clothing items that may be removed so they can easily be returned. 

Drop Off & Pick Up Safety
Key messaging and school processes:

- Please drive slowly and take your time as you drive in any roads surrounding the school.
- Look, and look again before pulling out or completing a U-turn.
- All students have been reminded about using paths and following road rules, such as not 

jaywalking (or riding).
- Students exiting the school on Frank Street have been reminded that they should exit at 

the steps at the West end of the sandstone building - students are NOT to walk through 
the staff carpark.

- If you are using the 'drop-off / pick-up zone' on Frank Street, students must enter and exit 
the vehicle on the school-side.

- If you are parked on the far side of Frank Street, you need to exit your vehicle and cross 
the road to collect your child/ren.
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WARRNAMBOOL TRAVEL KICKBACK
Allansford & District Primary School is pleased to partner with Warrnambool Travel for 2025 as part of a Kickback 
Program to raise funds for our school.
 
 For every booking made by an Allansford and District Primary School community member, including grand -parents, 
Warrnambool Travel will offer 1% of each booking as a donation back to the school at the end of the school year. 
 
For example, if we have multiple families book holidays, adding to a grand total of $30,000 this would equate to a 
donation of $300. 
 
The more bookings that come from the Allansford school , the more funds raised, with all monies going toward 
updating the school’s digital devices.
 
We thank Warrnambool Travel’s commitment to giving back to the local community. 
 
This partnership has been endorsed by our Allansford & District Primary School Council, and we invite all extended 
families looking to book a holiday through a travel agency to please consider Warrnambool Travel.
 
Warrnambool Travel Manager: Joshua Campbell
Phone: 03 55612233 
Email: travel@wbooltravel.com.au

mailto:travel@wbooltravel.com.au
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